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Mass for the Lord's Day   

Academic Term Schedule 
Saturday Vigil 5:00 pm 

Sunday: 7:30, 9:30, 11:00 am  
5:00 pm (University Community—during term) 

Daily Mass 
Monday - Friday: 8:00 am, 12:l0 pm  

Saturday - 9:00 am 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
First Friday after the 8:00 am Mass until noon 

 
Vespers 

Wednesday - 5:15pm, Choral Vespers (upper Church)  
Tuesday & Thursday - 6:00 pm (chapel) 

 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Thursday  1:30 - 3:30 pm 

Saturday  3:00 - 4:30 pm ~ Or by appointment 
 

New Parishioners 
Welcome to Saint Paul Parish! 

To register, please fill out a registration card  
available in the church vestibule, the pews or at the  

parish office. 

 

PARISH OF ST. PAUL 
Harvard square 

 

 

 

December 13, 2015 
 

The Third Sunday  
of  Advent  

 

Cry out with joy and gladness: 
for among you is the great and 

Holy One of  Israel. 
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LITURGICAL CALENDAR 
 
 

Sunday, December 13, 2015:    
Third Sunday of Advent  
 

Monday,  14:  St. John of the Cross 
12:10pm Memorial: Jean Donovan 
  
Tuesday, 15:   
12:10pm: Choir School Fund Intention 
 

Thursday, 17: 

12:10pm Memorial: Albert Darling  
 

Sunday, December 20, 2015:    
Fourth Sunday of Advent  

 

The Spirit of the Lord is upon me, 

because he has anointed me 

to bring glad tidings to the poor. 

Christmas at St. Paul’s 

Harvard Square - Cambridge 
 

Christmas Eve 
3:00 PM 

Festival of Lessons and Carols 
The Choir of Men and Boys of St. Paul’s 

 

5:00 PM — MASS 
St. Paul Adult Choir 

 

7:30 PM — MASS 
(7:00 PM Preludes) 

The Choir of Men and Boys of St. Paul’s 
 

Christmas Day 
9:30 AM — MASS 

Cantor & Organ 
 

11:00 AM — MASS 
The Choir of Men and Boys of St. Paul’s 



 THE THIRD SUNDAY OF ADVENT 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Brunet Rosier-Edner and Ronald Cieciuch whose  
funeral Masses was celebrated last week.   

Please keep their grieving family and friends in  
your  thought and prayers.   

 

 
 

 

SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL GIVING TREE 
Thank you so much for your very generous response to the 
St. Vincent de Paul Giving Tree this year.  Note that the 
gifts are due this Sunday, December 13!  If you have for-
gotten your gift, please bring it as soon as possible to the 
parish center for distribution to the families. Gifts will be 
distributed to the families the evening of Sunday, Decem-
ber 13TONIGHT.  Again, we appreciate everything you do 
for this program. 

 

CHRISTMAS FLOWER DONATIONS 
Lǘ Ƙŀǎ ƭƻƴƎ ōŜŜƴ ǘƘŜ ŎǳǎǘƻƳ ƘŜǊŜ ŀǘ {ǘΦ tŀǳƭΩǎ ǘƻ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘ 
donations to help defray the cost for the plants and flow-
ers that grace our beautiful church during the Advent and 
Christmas seasons. Christmas flower envelopes will be 
available in the vestibule.  Donations should be made pay-
able to St. Paul Parish, with a note in the memo line indi-
cating that the check is for flowers. 

 

THE HOMELESS OUTREACH COMMITTEE  

ADVENT COMMUNITY MEALS 
The last of the Advent Community Meals will take place on 
Wednesday, December 16. Volunteers are needed to bring 
food: main dishes, vegetable dishes, desserts, fresh 
fruit, sandwiches, juices & cookies.  Volunteers are also 
needed to help set up, serve and clean up.  We will also be 
taking donations for warm hats, scarves, gloves, tube 
socks (all new).  Donations can be brought to the church 
kitchen on Wednesdays from 9:00am to 12:00pm, or left 
at the front desk before Wednesday.  For more informa-
tion contact Carol (617) 666-2855 or Mercedes (617) 492-
7047. 
 

 

NOW ON SALE! 

CHRISTMAS CONCERT TICKETS  
Tickets for the Choir School's annual Christmas concerts 
may be purchased  at: http://stpaulchoirschool.com/
music/st-pauls-choir-school-music-program/concerts/ or 
through the School's Main Office at (617) 868-8658 ext. 
315. Join us for a celebration of timeless Christmas music. 
 

         Sunday, December 13, 3:00pm  
      A Celebration of Christmas 

 

~ 
    Sunday, December 20, 3:00pm  

       Benjamin Britten's Ceremony of Carols 

 

ADVENT AT ST. PAUL’S FAREWELL MASS AND RECEPTION  

FOR FR. MICHAEL E. DREA 
 

Please join us on Sunday, January 10, 2016 at the 

11:00 AM Mass as Reverend Michael E. Drea cele-

ÉÙÈÛÌÚɯÏÐÚɯÍÐÕÈÓɯ,ÈÚÚɯÈÚɯ/ÈÚÛÖÙɯÖÍɯ2Ûȭɯ/ÈÜÓɀÚɯ/ÈÙÐÚÏȭɯɯ%Ùȭɯ

#ÙÌÈɯÊÈÔÌɯÛÖɯ2Ûȭɯ/ÈÜÓɀÚɯÐÕɯƖƔƔƝȮɯÈÕËɯÐÕɯÏÐÚɯÚÐßɯàÌÈÙɯ

tenure has been an instrumental driving force for the 

/ÈÙÐÚÏȮɯ'ÈÙÝÈÙËɯ"ÈÛÏÖÓÐÊɯ"ÌÕÛÌÙɯÈÕËɯ2Ûȭɯ/ÈÜÓɀÚɯ"ÏÖÐÙɯ

School.   He has led this unique parish with grace 

and joy to become the vibrant soul of Catholic Faith 

in Harvard Square.  Join us following Mass for a re-

ception in DiGiovanni Hall as we wish Fr. Drea well 

ÈÚɯÏÌɯÉÌÎÐÕÚɯÏÐÚɯÕÌÞɯÙÖÓÌɯÈÚɯ/ÈÚÛÖÙɯÈÛɯ2Ûȭɯ ÕÕɀÚɯÈÕËɯ

2Ûȭɯ!ÙÌÕËÈÕɀÚɯÐÕɯ-Ì×ÖÕÚÌÛȮɯÈÕËɯÛÏÈÕÒɯÏÐÔɯÍÖÙɯÛÏÌɯ

steadfast support he has shown and given to St. 

/ÈÜÓɀÚȭɯɯɯ 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

BIBLICAL ROOTS OF THE EUCHARIST  
Adult Faith Formation classes will begin on Sunday, Janu-
ary 10, 2016, at 1:30pm in the newly-refurbished library-
media room.   We will study the 10 session course on The 
Biblical Roots of the Eucharist: Discovering the Mass in 
the Bible each Sunday through March 13th.    Our video 
professor will be Dr. Brant Pitre (www.brantpitre.com).  
Next week, there will be flyers and instructions for regis-
tering for this free course. 

 
 

                                           An Advent Prayer 
Dear Lord Jesus, we give you thanks and praise for the 
grace of this Advent season,  We pray that our hearts may 
be prepared for the coming of your Son.  O Lord, grant us a 
deeper desire to see your face, to long for you the way 
Israel longed for the coming of their Messiah.  And may 
we, with joyful expectation, greet Christmas prepared and 
ready to be joyful at the gift of your Son.  We pray this in 
Christ Jesus, your Son.  Amen.   

Prayer by Dr. Tim Gray, President of The Augustine  
Institute 

http://stpaulchoirschool.com/music/st-pauls-choir-school-music-program/concerts/
http://stpaulchoirschool.com/music/st-pauls-choir-school-music-program/concerts/
http://www.brantpitre.com


DECEMBER 13, 2015 
 

PARISH SUPPORT AND FINANCES 
 

Our Offertory this weekend, December 12/13 has two 
collection, our regular Parish Support Collection and sec-
ond for the Society of the Propagation of the Faith .  We 
thank you for your generosity. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

  
 
 
 
 

CHRISTMAS COLLECTION- 

CLERGY HEALTH AND RETIREMENT TRUST 
Next week, at all our Christmas Masses, our only collec-
tion will be to support the retirement, medical and finan-
cial needs of priests of the Archdiocese of Boston.  On 
behalf of all of our priests, thank you in advance for your 
generosity. 
 

SOLEMNITY OF MARY, MOTHER OF GOD - 

HOLY DAY OF OBLIGATION 
Friday, January 1, 2016 is the Solemnity of Mary, Mother 
of God, a holy day of obligation.  Mass will be celebrated 
ƻƴ bŜǿ ¸ŜŀǊΩǎ 9ǾŜΣ  5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ омǎǘ ŀǘ пΥллǇƳ όƴƻǘŜ ǎǇŜπ
Ŏƛŀƭ ǘƛƳŜύ ŀƴŘ ƻƴ bŜǿ ¸ŜŀǊΩǎ 5ŀȅΣ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мǎǘ ŀǘ ммΥллŀƳ 
only.   
 

MAGNIFICAT— YEAR OF MERCY 
Please find in the vestibule of the Church copies of the 
Magnificat Year of Mercy Companion booklet.  Please en-
joy a copy.  
 

BADALIYA AND PEACE ISLANDS INSTITUTE 

PRAYER GATHERING  
The Badaliya and Peace Islands Institute prayer gather-
ing will meet Sunday, December 20 from 3:00 - 4:30pm in 
the St. Paul Parish Center Chapel. Dorothy Buck will lead 
the prayer gathering.  For info: call 781.395.4391, email 
dorothy@dcbuck.com or visit: www.dcbuck.com. 

 

HOLY LAND PILGRIMAGE 

MAY 27 - JUNE 5, 2016 
Join us on a Holy Land pilgrimage, led by a Palestinian 
Christian guide and Fr. Mark Murphy, through the Holy 
Land Christian Ecumenical Foundation (HCEF.org).  There 
will be an information session in the lower Church on Sun-
day, December 20th following  the 11:00am Mass.  See 
you there! 
 

SANCTUARY LAMP 
The Sanctuary Lamp, which burns for eight days and 
nights at the tabernacle, symbolizes the presence of 
Christ and marks the boundaries of holy space in the 
Church.  If you are interested in learning how to donate a 
Sanctuary Lamp in memory of a loved one,  please contact 
Nancy Nicolaou at  (617) 491-8400 ext. 303. 
 
 

 

CHECK OUT WHAT’ S  

HAPPENING AT ST. PAUL’S  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

MOTHER’S MINISTRY  
All mothers are invited to participate in "Waiting in the 
Word: A Mother's Advent Journey," an Advent scripture 
study based on lectio divina and personal reflection. The 
group will meet each Wednesday during Advent 
(December 16, and 23) at 10:00 a.m. in Room 202 of the 
Parish Center.  A cookie exchange will also take place at 
the December 16 meeting. Bring three dozen of your fa-
vorite Christmas cookies to share, as well as a container to 
transport others' baked goods home with you! For more 
information, please contact Christina Awad at chris-
tina.amari.awad@gmail.com or to obtain a copy of the 
materials for the scripture study.  
 

ST. PAUL’S ART CALENDAR 2016 
¢ƘŜ {ǘΦ tŀǳƭΩǎ !Ǌǘ ŎŀƭŜƴŘŀǊ ŦƻǊ нлмсΣ {ŀŎǊŜŘ ¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǎΣ ƛǎ 
available for sale following all Masses during Advent.  At 
$15 a copy, it makes an inspiring gift.  Come check it out! 
 

SOCIETY OF THE PROPAGATION  

OF THE FAITH 
Mrs. Maureen Crowley Heil, will speak at all Masses this 
weekend, December 12 and 13 about the Society of the 
Propagation of the Faith, one of the four Pontifical Mission 
Societies represented here in the Archdiocese of Boston. 
The Society is the official mission agency of the Church 
dedicated to educating men and women in the missions 
who would like to answer a religious call but cannot afford 
to because of their poverty. Thank you for your generosity.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prior Offertory Dec 5/6:  $3,564.00 

Electronic Giving Nov 20-Dec 6 $3,940.00 

 

 

FYTD Total: 
  

$117,382.87 

mailto:dorothy@dcbuck.com
mailto:christina.amari.awad@gmail.com
mailto:christina.amari.awad@gmail.com


HARVARD CATHOLIC CENTER—STUDENT NEWS 

GRAD STUDENTS, POST DOCS & 

YOUNG PROFESSIONALS 

SUNDAY BRUNCH 
EVERY SUNDAY AT 10:30 AM (after 9:30 AM Mass)  
St. Paul Parish, 29 Mount Auburn Street 
Join the GSAS CSA for brunch every Sunday following the 
9:30 AM Mass.  Gather and meet in the vestibule after 
aŀǎǎ ŀƴŘ ƘŜŀŘ ƻǾŜǊ ǘƻ ½ƻŜΩǎ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊΦ 
 

VERBUM DEI: WEEKLY PRAYER &  

SCRIPTURE GROUP 
EVERY SUNDAY at 12:30 PM (after 10:30 AM GSAS CSA 
Brunch and 11:00 AM Mass)  
Harvard Catholic Center, Rm 204 (Enter at 20 Arrow 
Street or at 29 Mount Auburn Street) 
Grad students and young professionals gather each Sun-
day as a small church community to read and reflect on 
the Sunday readings and to share and pray about finding 
God in everyday life.  E-mail:  alex.angstrom@gmail.com. 
 

YOUNG COUPLES & NEW FAMILIES 
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 17 at 6:30 PM 
New Location  - DiGiovanni Hall  
29 Mount Auburn Street 
Engaged? Married? New Family?  
Come join us for a potluck dinner!  Join the e-mail list:  
StPaulYoungCouples@googlegroups.com 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

LUMEN VERITATIS—NEW!  
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 3, 2016  
7:00 PM to 8:00 PM 
HCC, Room 202 (enter at 20 Arrow Street or 29 Mount 
Auburn Street) 
Graduate students and young professionals are invited to 
join the theological discussion group Lumen Veritatis (the 
Light of Truth). Lumen Veritatis will engage in a close read-
ing and discussion of texts by outstanding Catholic teach-
ers, such as Hans Urs von Balthasar, Joseph Ratzinger, 
Blessed John Henry Newman, and Josef Pieper. For more 
information and to receive the text for the first meeting, 
please email: jason.c.lalonde@gmail.com. 
 

MARRIAGE PREP/PRE CANA  
APRIL 23 & 24, 2016 
The next Pre Cana class is on Saturday, April 23 and Sun-
day, April 24, 2016.   For info and to register, e-mail Nancy 
Nicolaou at nnicol@stpaulparish.org. For marriage paper-
work, contact Fr. George Salzmann at  
gsalzmann@gmail.com or (617) 491-8400 ext. 326.  
 

TOTUS TUESDAY AND SUPER TUESDAY 
{ǘΦ tŀǳƭΩǎ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ŀǘ уΥлл ta 
Join us on Tuesdays during the academic year from 8:00 
PM to 9:00 PM for  Totus Tuesday in St. Paul's Church. 
During holy hour there is Eucharistic Adoration, Benedic-
tion, Confession, meditation and music. Following the holy 
hour is Super Tuesday at 9:00 PM. Join us in the student 
lounge at the Catholic Center for snacks and conversation. 
 

BLESSING OF DORM ROOMS  
Would you like to have your dorm room blessed by one of 
the priest chaplains?   Contact Fr. Mark Murphy, Under-
graduate Chaplain at: harvardpriest@gmail.com or at 
(617) 491-8400, ext. 341. 

UPCOMING MASSES ON CAMPUS  
HBS Mass: December 13 at 8:00 PM, HBS 1959 Chapel 

 
*University Community Mass is suspended for Winter 

Break.  Mass will resume on Sunday, January 24, 2016.* 

  

UNDERGRADUATE  

 

HOLIDAY SQUARE HOLIDAY FAIR 
 

Please visit the Harvard Holiday Fair taking place at  
{ǘΦ tŀǳƭΩǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƭƻǿŜǊ /ƘǳǊŎƘ CǊƛŘŀȅΣ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ му 

through Wednesday, December 23: 
 

 Saturday 10:00 AM to 7:00 PM 
Sundays  12:00 PM to 6:00 PM 

   Weekdays  11:30 AM to 7:00 PM 

mailto:jason.c.lalonde@gmail.com?subject=Lumen%20Veritatis

